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9th February 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Catholic Schools Inspection 

You will recall that Sacred Heart School underwent an inspection undertaken by the 

Catholic Schools Inspectorate on Thursday 26th January and Friday 27th January 
2023.  

We have now received our inspection report and we are very pleased to be able to 

share it with you.   A copy of the report is provided attached but can also be viewed 

on on our school website under the ‘Our School’ tab.   

The school was inspected on a new inspection framework, more closely aligned with 

OFSTED in its rigour and judgements.  As a result, it is more difficult to attain a 

Good judgement in this inspection than it has been in our previous inspections.   

The Inspection judgements for Sacred Heart School are as follows: 

Overall Effectiveness – Good  

Catholic Life and Mission – Outstanding  

Religious Education – Good  

Collective Worship – Good 

Once again, thank you to all parents/carers who completed the parental 

questionnaire, or spoke with the inspectors, and to all who continue to support us 
on a daily basis.  It is through working together that we can achieve so much for our 

children and it is wonderful that this has been recognised externally in the form of 

an inspection. 

If you have any questions when you have read the published report, please do get in 
touch. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mrs Janet Mullally 
Headteacher 


